From: ravn miller

To: Ruemel Panglao
Subject: Design and review. Yumi Son. PLN2016-00302. Date ST.
Date: Thursday, August 12, 2021 11:49:10 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

I Please make it clear to the owner that an ADU with fast track to approval is intended to be for long term rental,
usually for family or to provide long term affordable housing. I realize this was approved however I would like this
point to be of public record so there is no doubt concerning this requirement.

Thank-you.
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